
Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment 
Board Agenda 

Wednesday, June 19, 2024 

 
 

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 
• Content PLC’s and grade levels of teachers have been coming/will be coming in for curriculum 

work this summer.  So far these grade levels/content areas have been in: 
o LES – Intermediate Sci/SS 
o DHS - HS Business  
o All other groups are scheduled to come in during the month of July or August.  

o Both schools are focusing on updating curriculum documents with a focus on 
vocabulary. 

• During these curriculum days, teachers are ensuring there is a completed Curriculum Timeline 
for the upcoming school year, a Unit Organizer for each unit on their curriculum timeline, a 
Pacing Guide for each unit on their curriculum timeline, and they are uploading assessments and 
organizing their Google Drives. 

 
REPORTS 

• The Gifted/Talented Report has been completed and submitted, thanks to the help of Mr. Long, 
Mrs. Willig, and Mr. Mobarry.   

• The ESS Report has not been submitted to KDE yet. We are waiting to hear what our ESS budget 
will be from KDE.  

• The District Funding Assurances are attached.  These have to be approved and submitted to KDE 
for the district to get their FY24 funds.  

 
OTHER TOPICS OF INTEREST 

• Our new website, Apptegy, will be up and running on July 1st. The app will also be available for 
download on July 1st. I have a meeting on June 24 to review everything. In July we will be 
training everyone that will be using Apptegy.  

• I have a meeting set up with Mr. Meyers, Mr. Volpenhein, Mr. Herbst and our new athletic 
director, Mr. Adams, to discuss meeting with athletic coaches to create and implement Core 
Values for our coaches, athletes, and fans.  

• SUMMER BASH – we are joining forces with the City of Dayton at the Dayton City SUMMER 
BASH on July 13 from 2:00 – 6:00. I met with Mayor Baker, and have since talked with Dayton 
Police Officer Linkugel, who is in charge of the event, on a number of occasions to discuss our 
collaboration. I am meeting with Officer Linkugel at the beginning of July to finalize our plans. As 
of right now, we will have an admin team there under our Dayton Tents. We will be handing out 
a flyer with a QR code to our new APP.  

• We have a Party in the Park on June 25th, an Ice Cream Truck on July 9, Summer Bash on July 13 
and a Party in the Park on July 24.  The Greendevil Block Party (formerly Readyfest) is on August 
1 from 12:00 – 3:00.  


